Dawson (development), Barry

From: Eileen Willmott

Sent: 22 October 2016 23:47

To: Planning

Subject: Further planning application comments for the Dartmouth Park Conservation Area
2016/5332/P

St Anargyre House

Object to proposed use of UVPC windows in a Conservation Area

Thank you,

Eileen Willmott




